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Update on Coronavirus (COVID-19)
The City of Nanaimo is closely monitoring the COVID-19 situation through the B.C. Centre for Disease Control
(BCCDC).

The City of Nanaimo is working with internal and external partners on reinforcing the prevention messaging as
recommended by health authorities, which is:

● Wash your hands often with soap and water;
● Cover your mouth and nose when coughing or sneezing so you're not exposing other people;
● Avoid others who are unwell, and stay home when you are sick; and,
● Contact the Public Health Agency of Canada at 1-833-784-4397 or HealthLink BC at 8-1-1 to speak to

someone regarding COVID-19.

For the most up-to-date information and resources related to COVID-19 please visit BCCDC’s website.

Quick Fact:
● City operations, including recreational programming continue as scheduled.

Quote:

“City staff are taking this opportunity to review and refresh our business continuity plans. We encourage the public
to follow the recommendations of health authorities to protect themselves and others as they would during cold
and flu season.”

Jake Rudolph, Chief Administration Officer, City of Nanaimo
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Contact:

Farnaz Farrokhi
Manager, Communications
City of Nanaimo
Media.Requests@nanaimo.ca
250-755-4532

View the online edition for more information -
https://cnan.ca/2PZM4He

http://www.bccdc.ca/
https://www.nanaimo.ca/NewsReleases/NR200309UpdateOnCoronavirusCOVID19.html

